## THERNEWSLETTER

@RPASCHOOL

@ROSEACRE
PRIMARY
ACADEMY

01253 319000

14TH JUNE 2023 ROSEACRE.ATCTRUST.ORG.UK

COMMUNITY - ASPIRATIONS - RESILIENCE - EMOTIONAL WELLNESS

#### **MR FARLEY SAYS**

Dear parents/carers,

As another successful and very busy Roseacre school year comes to an end, I'd like to thank all the children for working so hard this year and their families for supporting them in their Roseacre journey.

As always, at this time of year, we say a special farewell to Year 6 children. We wish them all the best and know they will thrive in their next adventure at high school. I hope you all have a great summer and just a reminder that school reopens on Monday 4th September.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

#### AMAZON WISHLIST

Click here

#### **FEEDBACK**

Please take a moment to feedback your thoughts on our school newsletter; thank you in advance.

Click here

## DATE FOR THE DIARY

MONDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER SCHOOL REOPENS

Term Dates 2023/2024

### TRAINING TO

**TEACH** 

Here at Roseacre we are proud to be heavily involved in teacher training, and our local 'SCITT' [School-Centred Initial Teacher Training] programme is the on-the-job, one year personalised programme of exceptional quality.

If anyone you know is interested in a career in teaching, there are places still available in primary and secondary for this September and it's not too late to apply.

Contact

#### Aly Spencer

for more information and support with applications.



### RETRIEVAL PRACTICE



Click here

#### SEE YOU SOON, NOT GOODBYE

Miss Ballard will be leaving ASCC at the end of term but will remain a friendly face around school.

I would like to thank all of the children in ASCC for all of the fun we have shared over the last two years. A warm thank you to parents/carers who I have met whilst being at ASCC. And of course, a thank you to the staff for their continued support.

Wishing you all a lovely summer.

### FREE DAYS OUT TO CONSIDER

Click here

#### **NETBALL**

Calling all current Year 4 and 5 children. Are you interested in joining our school netball team?

From September, we will be looking at entering two teams to give more children the opportunity to take part in games. We will be entering The Blackpool Schools Competitive League and The Blackpool Schools Development League.

Anyone is welcome whether you have played netball before or would simply like to come and have a go. Netball is a great chance to become part of a team, to exercise and have fun. If you have any questions please ask Mrs Briggs.

More information on training days will be announced in September.
Thank you,
Mrs Briggs



### **FAMILY FIRST**

Click here

#### SUMMER HOLIDAY FUN

Click here

#### THE 1% CLUB

If you spell numbers out backwards, so that one becomes ENO, two becomes OWT etc. What is the next number to spell a common word?

### MANAGING DEVICE ANXIETY

Click here

#### RIDDLE ME THIS

What has many rings but no fingers?

What has to be broken before you can use it?

Answer: An egg

Answer: A telephone

## THINGS TO DO OVER SUMMER

Brian Rose Boxing

Link

**FYI Directory** 

<u>Link</u>

The Boathouse

Link

Blackpool Community Trust

Link

Ascent

Link

# MR QUINE'S SONGS FOR THE WEEKEND

Selected in celebration of Y6 leaving Roseacre

'Leave Right Now' - Will Young
Plav

'If You Leave Me Now' - Chicago

Play

'Movin' On Up' - M People

Play



Congratulations Carmela, who is now a WORLD CHAMPION in Jiu Jitsu!



#### **THANK YOU**

The selling of ice lollies at the end of the school day has raised a staggering £670.01 with all monies going towards the Friends of Roseacre.